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20 November 2019
Tesco
Shire Park
Welwyn Garden City
AL7 1GA





UN Global Compact





To our stakeholders: 

We recognise that a key requirement for participation in the UN Global Compact is the annual preparation and posting of a Communication on Progress (COP) that comprises of a CEO statement of continued support for the UN Global Compact, a description of practical actions with regard to the main issue areas of the UN Global Compact, and a measurement of outcomes or expected outcomes. 

We want to align our COP deadline with our 2019 Little Helps Plan report. The Little Helps Plan is our sustainability strategy that brings all our initiatives and projects together, aligned to our purpose of, serving customers a little better every day. The next update will report on progress against our targets, a summary of our sustainability activities, outlining how we are meeting local and global sustainability challenges. We hereby request our COP deadline to be adjusted to 31 July 2020.

Sincerely yours, 
[bookmark: _GoBack]
Natasha Jupiter
Corporate Responsibility Manager
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